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March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has come to our attention that there has been a positive case of Covid 

in Year 2 and we had to close the bubble to those children currently 

working within school from Year 2. These children will need to self – 

isolate up to and including Monday 8th March. In the meantime, if your 

child develops symptoms of a new continuous cough, high temperature or 

loss of taste or small please arrange for your child to have a test. 

 

As you know, the Government announced that all children will return to 

school on Monday 8th March. However due to the closure, which also 

includes all staff from Year 2, it will not be possible to accommodate Year 

2 children until Tuesday 9th March when all children from Year 2 will be 

able to return. 

 

We look forward to seeing them 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mrs G Leigh 
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